NAVAHINE v. HAWAI'I DOT MEDIA COVERAGE

Times of India. "<u>Decarbonization by 2045 agreed: Youth-led climate lawsuit in Hawaii</u>" June 22, 2024.

Reports on the settlement of a youth-led climate lawsuit in Hawaii, where officials agreed to achieve decarbonization by 2045, marking a significant step towards combating global warming.

Sierra Club Magazine. "Youths Win Landmark Settlement in Hawai'i That Ensrhines 'Life-Sustaining Climate Policy' Into Law" June 22, 2024.

Details the landmark settlement in *Navahine F. v Hawaii Department of Transportation*, where youth secured a legal commitment to implement lifesustaining climate policies, marking a significant victory for environmental advocacy.

AP. "Youth in Hawaii took on the state government over climate change A historic settlement has emerged "June 21, 2024.

Covers the settlement of a youth-led climate lawsuit in Hawaii, where the state agreed to implement measures to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and prioritize environmental justice, reflecting a significant win for the climate movement.

The Guardian. "Youth activists win 'unprecedented' climate settlement in Hawaii" June 20, 2024.

Reports on the youth-led climate case *Navahine v. HDOT* achieving a landmark legal victory, securing commitments from the state to accelerate climate action and address environmental justice issues

Reuters. "<u>Hawaii agrees to 'groundbreaking' settlement of youth climate change case</u>" June 20, 2024.

Details Hawaii's agreement to settle youth-led climate case *Navahine v. HDOT* committing to significant emissions reductions and marking a historic legal and environmental victory for the plaintiffs

Hawaii Public Radio. "<u>Hawaii agrees to landmark settlement in youth climate lawsuit</u>" June 20, 2024.

Outlines the settlement of constitutional climate case *Navahine v. HDOT* highlighting the state's commitment to ambitious climate goals and the integration of youth voices in shaping environmental action.





NAVAHINE v. HAWAI'I DOT

Star Advertiser. "State settles climate action lawsuit with Hawaii youth" June 20, 2024.

Covers the resolution of climate lawsuit, *Navahine v. HDOT*, between Hawaii state officials and youth in Hawaii, resulting in commitments to accelerate environmental protections and achieve zero carbon emissions in the transportation sector by 2045.

The New Yorker. <u>"Can State Supreme Courts Preserve – or Expand – Rights?"</u> June 3, 2024.

Details how organizations, including Our Children's Trust, are strategically advancing rights through state constitutions, including Hawaii.

2023

The New York Times. <u>"With TikTok and Lawsuits, Gen Z Takes on Climate Change"</u>
August 19, 2023.

Youth climate activists detail why the climate crisis is a growing political priority for young people.

WBUR: Here and Now. <u>"Indigenous teens lead legal battle for climate justice in Hawaii"</u> Dec 27, 2023.

Youth plaintiffs Kalālapa and Kaliko reflect on a year of tragedy and hope.

Bloomberg Law. <u>"Hawaii is New US Hotbed of Legal Activism to Protect Climate"</u> November 2, 2023.

Examines why Hawaii is a poised for environmental legal action.

Business Insider. <u>"How 14 youth advocates in Hawaii are fighting climate change by taking the state to court"</u> September 22, 2023.

Youth plaintiff Taliya explains her involvement in the case.

GRIST. <u>"Hawaii's youth-led climate change lawsuit is going to trial next summer"</u>
August 7, 2023.

Thirteen-year-old plaintiff Kaliko reports on how climate change has impacted her life and why she is excited to have her day in court.

WORT-FM. "Hawai'i Youth Sue State For Environmental Threats" June 1, 2023.

Attorney Andrea Rodgers discusses the status of Navahine and its potential implications.





NAVAHINE v. HAWAI'I DOT

De-Smog. "Kids' Climate Case Advances in Hawaii" April 10, 2023.

In a ruling issued on April 6, Judge Jeffrey Crabtree of Hawaii's First Circuit Court denied the state's bid to dismiss the youth-led case in a youth-filled courtroom and overflow room.



